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6a.  Transfer of infants  

 
 

 

IMPORTANT: PLEASE NOTIFY THE NEOGASTRIC COORDINATING CENTRE OF 

ANY PLANNED OR COMPLETED INFANT TRANSFERS  

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE   

 

Contact the coordinating centre by email:  

neogastric@npeu.ox.ac.uk or telephone 01865 617927   

 

Note: Do not share participant identifiable data  

 

 

Completing the Transfer to an approved or unapproved site 

 

Infants should be transferred according to usual local processes regardless of their 

involvement in the neoGASTRIC study. 

 

To check whether a hospital is a neoGASTRIC participating site, please see the 

neoGASTRIC website and select the ‘sites’ link - https://www.npeu.ox.ac.uk/neogastric 

 

If the hospital the infant is being transferred to is not listed, they may not have the necessary 

study approvals in place.  

Please contact the neoGASTRIC coordinating centre immediately, who will try to gain 

the necessary local approvals.  

Please note that this process will not interfere with the planned timing of the infant’s transfer, 

however trial activities cannot take place without the necessary approvals being in place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See Guidance Sheet 6b for the Transfer of Infants Checklist. 
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